
  

VISIT OF PRIME MINISTER OF THE FEDERATION OF BIH
TO THE FEDERAL ADMINISTRATION FOR GEODETIC
AND REAL PROPERTY AFFAIRS
23.08.2018 15:51  

  

  

A meeting of the Federal Geodetic Administration representatives and Director Mr. Željko Obradović
with Prime Minister of Federation of BiH Mr. Fadil Novalić was held in the premises of the Federal
Administration for Geodetic and Real Property Affairs on 23 August 2018.

The topics of the meeting were implementation of the current activities and preparation of the new
projects in Federal Geodetic Administration, and presentation of geoinformation systems for collecting



and sharing cadastral, topographic and other spatial data.

Director Mr. Željko Obradović, together with his associates presented actualities regarding data
harmonisation between land registry and cadaster which have been implementing through the Real Estate
Registration Project. 55 political municipalities was included in this project, and so far 515000 owners
solved the issues of registering their property. This project lasts up to 31 January 2018, but because of big
interest and positive results, project probably will be continued.

CILAP project Director Mrs. Andja Zimić and CILAP project coordinator Mr. Denis Tabučić, presented
activities regarding the Address Register, Sales Price Register and improvement of geodetic infrastructure
which are implemented within the Swedish donor project.

Prime Minister of the Federation of BiH expressed satisfaction with presented activities and systems, and
pointed out that Federation of BiH Government supports, also in the future will continue to support reform
projects in the land administration sector which is carried out by Federal Administration for Geodetic and
Real Property Affairs in cooperation with its partners.
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